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One Allied Drive e 00DA
Mailstop B5F04-D A
Little Rock, Arkansas 72202

Leslie A. Fendley

Senior Analyst — Contract Negotiations
Phone (501) 905-5063

Fax: (501) 905-6299

Email: leslie.a.fendley@alltel.com

Via Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested
June 14, 2005

Ms. Carole Keith
Nuvox Communications
2 North Main Street
Greenville, SC 29601

RE: Official Notice to Terminate the Current Resale Interconnection Agreement
Pursuant to Sections 251 and 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996.

Dear Ms. Keith:

Kentucky Alltel, Inc. is in receipt of your letter dated June 2, 2005, regarding the
termination of the New South Communications Corporation agreement. Kentucky Alltel
hereby provides notice to terminate the existing Resale Interconnection Agreement
between GTE South Incorporated and New South Communications Corporation in the
Commonwealth of Kentucky, effective immediately.

Questions regarding this termination should be directed to Leslie Fendley at
(501) 905-5063

Sincerely,

Leslie Fendley

cc: & j
Contract File



